
EACP Committee 

From: 	 Rosemary Robinson <roseroo14@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Thursday, September 03, 2020 9:17 PM 
To: 	 EACP Committee 
Subject: 	 pass the EACP-1 bill 

Aloha Committee Members, 

Please pass the EACP-1: INTEGRATED PEST AND ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT ON COUNTY PROPERTY, introduced 

by Council Member Shane Sinenci. This bill would prohibit the County's purchase or use of certain pesticides and 
fertilizers on County-owned parks, playing fields and roadways. 

This is so important for the health of Maui citizens, especially our keiki, and the wild life here too. 

Thank you councilmember Sinenci for introducing this important bill. 

Mahalo! 

Rosemary Robinson 
Ha'iku 
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